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          Thursday 8th February 2024 

                                                              Year 3 Geography trip to Lea Valley 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 
As part of our Geography learning, we are excited to say our Year 3 children will be going on a Geography fieldtrip 
to Lea Valley Park on the morning of the 15th February 2024. 
 
We will be walking there and will then complete some activities relating to our curriculum work to improve our 
understanding of maps and survey local landmarks. This fieldtrip will take place during the school day and will not 
affect school drop off or pick up times. There is no charge for this trip.  
 
The day may be cold or wet, so please ensure your child comes to school in appropriate clothing. Children will need 

to come to school in sensible walking shoes and must bring a raincoat on that day. We advise that the children also 

bring an additional pair of shoes such as wellies or old footwear they can wear during the trip as it will be very 

muddy. Bring these to school in a clearly labelled bag stating their name and class. We aim to be back in plenty of 

time for regular lunch to take place.  

 
As this is a local trip, you do not need to give us further consent as you have already consented to local trips on 

Arbor. If you would NOT like your child to participate, please contact your class teacher. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or send an email to the class 

account: 

chestnut@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

pine@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

elm@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Reilly, Mrs Abraham, Miss Clark and Miss Kypri. 

The Year 3 team.  
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